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FAD Correspondence 

Dear Shawn and Alex (cc Secretary, Roger Howe ), 

The Australian Democrats thank the AEC for the generous work you are doing in 
investigating our internal dispute. 

We also note the closeness of the federal election. Has the Director (or more senior 
officer) indicated a time-frame for determination of our case? 

I understand it may not be possible to indicate a time-frame. However, any indication you 
can give us would, as always, be much appreciated. 

Kind regards, 
Darren 

Darren Churchill 
National President, Australian Democrats 
www.australian-democrats.org.au 
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